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On Thursday, October 14, the Rochester Children's Theatre unveiled their newest
musical, "Sweet House!". Based on the story of Hansel and Gretel, the musical will
use the story's theme to show children how to make better choices and help fight
childhood obesity. Senator Robach joined Congresswoman Louise Slaughter, Monroe
County Executive Maggie Brooks, and Senator Jim Alesi in a performance at the
press conference.


